August 5, 2007

Terry Hammes

Blaine Findlay

Hammes Advertising
612 NW 13" St. Suite 21
Boca Raton, FL. 33486

Dear Terry & Blaine,
I just wanted to drop you a quick note to thank you for all the hard work you did on our 3

websites; www.javarushmelts.com, www.upstartenergydrink.com, &
www.nolterpharma.com.

Everyone in our office as well as our brokers and clients really found the sites fun &
lively (with the Flash) as well as informative. With your focus and expedience, we were
able to get these up and running much earlier than we expected.

Thank you again for all your effort.
Regards,

L (Bt

Al Baumeler
General Manager
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